
Pine Green Newsletter

Upcoming Events

School Success Story
This month we would like to congratulate ALL of our
Primary Students and Group 7 Secondary, they had

amazing attendance for January
Lions - 88.11%

Panthers - 82.16%
Jaguars - 84.77%
Group 1: 55.62%
Group 2: 69.42%
Group 3: 83.24%
Group 4: 81.38% 
Group 5: 90.10% 
Group 6: 93.03% 

Group 7: 96.18% 
Group 8: 80.12% 
Group 9: 87.80% 
Group 10: 41.01%  

Whole School Attendance - 81.42%

As you can see attendance has slowly being increasing since
the start of the new school year, lets keep this going.

Thank you for your continued support this term.

If you need to report a student absence please either:
Call - 01902 551564

Email - enquiries@pinegreen.set.org
Send a message via Class Charts

Attendance Figures January 2024

Friday 7th February- Students are free to dress down and wear clothes
that express their personality in recognition of Children's Mental Health

Week. Students who wish to dress down we would like to ask for a
tinned item donation to help support our school food bank.

Friday 7th February - Official opening of The Greens Food Bank,
located in our family hub - look out for a class charts message later

this week.

The whole of Febraury - we will be focusing on kindness throughout the
school, encouraging staff and students to send postcards of thanks to

one another - If you would like to thank a member of staff as a
parent/carer please send a message via class charts to Mrs Keogh who

will pass on your thanks

We have been creating a number of
links with local supermarkets to

enable us to create our own food
bank on site to help support

students and their families. Each
week we will be collecting fresh

produce (fruit and vegetables) from
local Aldi, Lidl and Sainsburys
stores to add to our current

offering.  
Keep a look out as one day each

week we will be opening the food
bank to allow parents/carers to

book a slot to collect a food parcel
from school. Slots can be booked
via class charts message once you

have been notified the food bank is
open. There will be limited parcels
so we will work on a first come first
serve basis and your MUST contact
school via class charts and be able
to collect if you wish to receive a

parcel.
 

We are also excited to announce
that we have created a great link
with Warburtons Bakery who will
supply 60 loaves of 50/50 bread

per week to the school to hand out
to families - If you would like to

receive a loaf each Tuesday please
send a class charts message to the

school to be added to the list.

If you are yet to access Class Charts
or are struggling with the system
please contact the school office

who will be more then happy to talk
you through the process. 

 



Spring Term begins - Tuesday 7th January -
Friday 14th February

Half Term - Monday 17th February
- Friday 21st February

Spring term 2 begins - Monday 24th
February - Friday 11th April

Easter Holiday - Monday 14th April
- Friday 25th April

Inset Day - Monday 28th April

Pine Green is now live on Facebook and Instagram.

If you wish to follow the profiles to see updates about
the school, word of the week and activities in and

around the community for you to get involved please
follow the links below:

 @pine_green_acad 

 Pine Green Academy 

School Term Dates Useful External Links

We are now on Social
Media

Inset Day Monday 28th April -
School will be closed


